<u>Liquor Licensing Board to meet on</u> <u>Tuesday</u>

The following is issued on behalf of the Liquor Licensing Board:

The Liquor Licensing Board (LLB) will meet on Tuesday (December 7) to consider the following application for renewal of a liquor licence.

Hong Kong:

"Tai Lung Fung" in Wan Chai

The board will also consider revocation of the liquor licence of La Brata in Central and consider the application for transfer of the liquor licence in the absence of consent of the current licensee.

The meeting will be held at 9.45am in the conference room, Room 102, 1/F, 258 Queen's Road East, Wan Chai. In response to the latest developments of COVID-19, to avoid the gathering of people in an enclosed environment and to safeguard the health of all participants, only limited public seats will be available on a first-come, first-served basis for all open hearings of the LLB in the interim.